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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Board of Regents announce promotions for six CASNR faculty members
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The Texas Tech University System Board of Regents approved the academic advancement of six outstanding College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources faculty members during their latest meeting. Among those receiving a promotion in academic rank (effective Sept. 1) are Noureddine Abidi, Michael Ballou, Kendra Nightingale, Allison Pease, Richard Stevens and Robin Verble.

STUDENT PROFILE
Rewarding Experience; AFS’s Harken named Agri-Techsan of the Month
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Hannah Harken, a sophomore animal science major from Yuma, Arizona, has been named CASNR’s February Agri-Techsan of the Month. "I love being able to meet prospective students and talk to them about the different opportunities available to them through CASNR and Texas Tech,” she said. After graduation, Harken hopes to work in the animal health industry as a pharmaceutical sales consultant.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Honors Banquet

Thursday, Apr. 19, 2018

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May 19, 2018

        United Supermarkets Arena

CASNR First Summer Term
        Tuesday, June 5, 2018

CASNR Second Summer Term
        Tuesday, July 10, 2018

CASNR Summer Commencement
        Saturday, August 11, 2018


	

	
	"I'm honored to be selected for this position and excited to join Texas Tech University and the College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources," said Brown, who began his new duties on April 2. "CASNR is a national leader in preparing and placing workforce-ready students, discovering groundbreaking knowledge and technologies to enhance people's lives and engaging in public service." With a long history of personalized instruction and attention to student learning, a new strategic vision and a desire to increase research funding with public impact, he said CASNR is in an excellent position to advance student outcomes, deliver discoveries and serve the public in new and exciting ways.  >> more
Ag Awareness Week speaker focuses on viability, value and visibility of agriculture
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Matt Rush, a longtime leader with New Mexico Farm & Livestock Bureau and a talented motivational speaker, will deliver a featured presentation at 6 p.m. on April 16 in the Matador Room of the Student Union Building. Hosted by CASNR’s Agricultural Awareness Week, the lecture will center on general agriculture, and the viability, value and visibility of agriculture in the region. 

Proud Moment; Wool Judging Team claims fourth national championship
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On the strength of winning the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo Collegiate Wool Judging Contest, the Wool Judging Team in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences has captured the program's third national championship and the first since 2013. "I couldn't be more proud of the way these students worked to achieve their goal," said Gabe Jennings, coach of the Wool Judging Team.

Agricultural Council: DeLaney Hanagan named February 'Aggie of the Month'
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DeLaney Hanagan, a junior animal science major from Artesia, New Mexico, has been named CASNR’s February ‘Aggie of the Month.’ "Ag Council is a great group that really strives to bring all the organizations within CASNR together, and allow us to get involved in the community as one organization,” she said. After graduation, Hanagan plans on attending physical therapy school, eventually working in hippotherapy. 

Thirty-five CASNR students honored as Dean's Scholars Award recipients
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Top academic standouts from CASNR were recognized as Dean's Scholars on Feb. 22 at a special ceremony at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. The awards, funded by various donations to the college, are based on academic excellence as well as leadership, character and citizenship. The scholarships were established by the college to reward academic excellence. 
CASNR’s MANRRS organization receives grant from CHS Foundation
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The 11-member Minorities in Agriculture, Natural Resources and Related Sciences (MANRRS) Chapter at CASNR has been awarded a $1,000 grant from the Grove Heights, Minn.-headquartered CHS Foundation. The grant is being utilized to assist the Tech students with travel expenses related to last November's Agriculture Future of America Leaders Conference in Kansas City, said Ever Macias, CASNR's Coordinator of Diversity. 

Trending; Ambassadors for Agriculture feature CASNR hats in three colors
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Program leaders with CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center report that $15 baseball-style caps, which come in black, red or khaki and highlight a Masked Rider logo, are being offered by the college’s Ambassadors for Agriculture organization as a fundraiser. They may be purchased in the student success center, located in the CASNR Dean's Office (Goddard Building). 

AFS Meat Judging Team picks up second victory of spring season
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In its third competition of the spring season, the Texas Tech Meat Judging Team in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences powered to a pair of Top 5 finishes at the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo Collegiate Meat Judging Contest on Mar. 3. "We are blessed to have each one of them here in our meat judging family,” said Mark Miller, the San Antonio Stock Show and Rodeo Distinguished Chair in Meat Sciences.

Jason Sowell joins Texas Tech’s Department of Landscape Architecture
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Jason Sowell has been named an associate professor in the Department of Landscape Architecture, effective Jan. 16. At Texas Tech, Sowell will advance a research agenda about technology for designing and managing urban landscapes in areas that are increasingly shifting toward a semi-arid climate, including the continuation of projects tied to prescribed fire, novel ecosystems, and resilient infrastructure.

AFS adoption events aim to develop best practices for dogs, potential owners
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While finding homes for all the dogs is the underlying goal, the purpose of the AFS’s latest adoption events hosted by the Companion Animal Science Program is much greater. The goal of the program, headed by assistant professor Alexandra Protopopova, is to observe and enhance the practices by both dogs and humans that increase the likelihood of adoption. 
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